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Notice Regarding Approval to Change Stock Market Listing to First Section of Tokyo Stock Exchange 
 

UT Group Co., Ltd. announced today that it received approval from the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. to change 

stock market listing of its shares to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock Exchange from the JASDAQ (Standard) 

Market of the same exchange on November 14, 2019.  

 

UT Group has been employing dispatched workers as regular infinite-term employees since founding of the 

company in 1995. By maintaining the security of employment, we have provided opportunities for workers to 

advance their skills and career through their work. At the same time, we have provided services of dispatching 

highly-skilled workers to client companies and have contributed to their enhancement of competitiveness. 

  

We are pleased to be approved to change stock market listing in 2019, the 25th year since the company was 

established. We would like to greatly appreciate all shareholders, business partners, and other stakeholders 

for their support and cooperation, and to sincerely thank all employees of UT Group and its subsidiaries for 

their everyday efforts and work.  

 

Going forward, we will strive to further raise corporate value and respond to expectations of our stakeholders. 

We ask for your continued support.  

 

For details concerning the approval to change stock market listing to the First Section of the Tokyo Stock 

Exchange, please refer to the Japan Exchange Group’s website [https://www.jpx.co.jp/english/ ]. 
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